January 17, 2025
IMPORTANT HEALTH COVERAGE TAX DOCUMENTS

The federal government recently enacted the Paperwork Burden Reduction Act (PBRA) which no longer requires employers to automatically send IRS Forms 1095-C to employees.
Form 1095-C, Employer-Provided Health Insurance Offer and Coverage, details when or if an eligible full-time employee was offered, accepted or declined health insurance, on a monthly basis, throughout the calendar year.

You can request these forms for yourself and/or your participating covered dependents from Associated Grocers’ Controller Shaun Bobo in any of the following three (3) ways:

(1) Email your request to SBOBO@AGSOUTH.COM
(2) Submit your written request to:

Mr. Shaun Bobo, Controller

Associated Grocers

3600 Vanderbilt Road

Birmingham, AL 35217

(3) Make your request in person to Mr. Bobo at our 
upstairs administrative office located at 3600 
Vanderbilt Road.  You can ask questions and 
schedule an appointment with Mr. Bobo by either 
using his above referenced email address or 
contacting him directly at (205) 808-4982.
